
 
Suite 340 - 1200 West 73rd Avenue, Vancouver, BC V6P 6G5 

Tel:  604 261 0586 Fax:  604 261 0583  Email:  stacey@firerivergold.com 

 
March 4, 2013 
 
BY SEDAR 
 
 
 
To whom this may concern: 
 
Re: Fire River Gold Corp. (the “Company”) 

SEDAR Projects Numbered 2019580 and 2019582 
 

The Company has amended the date of its MD&A for the fiscal year ended October 31, 2012 
from January 31, 2013 to February 26, 2013 and re-filed the MD&A and CEO and CFO 
certifications under the above referenced project numbers. 
  
Yours truly, 

FIRE RIVER GOLD CORP. 

 
/s/ Stacey Bligh 
 
 
Stacey Bligh 
Corporate Secretary 
 
 


